
Inspection Services                                           Department of Urban Development   
Michael J. Nugent                                                        Joseph E. Gray, Jr.  
Manager                                                                                                                                Director  

 
 
 
 

CITY OF PORTLAND 
 

 
 
November 1, 1999 
 
Dean Johnson 
REO Window Shade Co. 
156 Woodford Street 
Portland, ME  04101 
 
RE: 156 Woodford Street, Second floor office door 
CBL: 125-F-005 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson; 
 
I have done a final inspection on 10/28/99 and found work to be completed as to the permit #991074. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at 874-9709.  Thank you for your 
cooperation in this matter. 
 
 
Tom Reinsborough 
Code Enforcement Officer 

 


